
Leave of Absence Policy/Withdrawal Process 
Northwood University does not have a formal leave of absence policy.  Instead, a student can request an 
institutional withdrawal, in writing, when personal circumstances interfere with their ability to make 
satisfactory progress toward degree completion.  The student must withdraw from all current courses.  
The student must go through the standard admission procedure to be readmitted.  There is no time 
limitation on when a student can reapply for admission nor is there an application fee for this process. 
 


